
The proposal (SA32) to build homes on the N213RS Sainsbury’s site is, in my opinion, flawed. At present the 
site function perfectly well, serving the local inhabitants with a very pleasant and convenient shopping 
environment. Although there is ample parking provision, many residents can, and do, visit the supermarket on 
foot.
If Sainsbury’s were to close, there would be no large supermarket within walking distance for many of us.
If many homes are built on the site the additional traffic would congest the local area even more than at present. 
Green lanes is already a traffic hotspot. The local side streets would also fill up with traffic.
It’s a completely unsuitable site for a house development.
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